
November 10, 2021
Construction Alert # 16:

• Starting on Monday, November 15, 2021, we will have a full closure of the 
crosswalk connecting the north and south side of Flagler Street (in front of 
Marshalls) from SE 3rd Avenue to NE 3rd Avenue. 
• Lanzo Construction will need to close off  the intersection in order to continue 
conduit installation for the lighting and Smart City kiosks, and to complete the 
reconstruction of the roadway.
•  It is unknown at this time the duration of the work. We will keep everyone informed 
as soon as the crosswalk reopens. We thank all stakeholders for their patience.
• For additional information, please contact Public Information Offi  cer Wanda 
Mendez at 786-285-9407


